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The Stakeholders In Methyl Bromide Reduction (STIMBR) PGP programme is a multi-strand 

research programme that seeks to reduce methyl bromide emissions to the atmosphere by 2020 

and find alternative phytosanitary treatments.   

Notable progress during the third quarter of 2014/15 was achieved with the decision to progress 

the methyl bromide destruction research past a stop / go milestone so that additional information 

can be provided in July 2014 to inform a clear decision on any future work to develop this 

technology. 

 

As the programme is coming to a close at the end of June 2014, it is focused on completing the 

work load it has contracted to deliver. STIMBR is preparing its Research strategy for 2014-20. 

 

 

 


